
  September in Room 105 
 
I love September! The calendar may start over in January, 
but this feels like the true beginning of the year to me. 
 
Welcome new staff: Krista Kelsheimer will be joining me in 
the young toddler room and Emily Duarte will be joining 
Drew and the older toddlers. We are thrilled! 
 
We have a new toddler starting in Room 105 this month- 
please welcome Paul Breton and his parents Sarah & 
Etienne! We’ll also be saying goodbye to Owen and Phoebe 
as they move over to Room 106. How time flies! 
 
Our theme this month is Families and Pets. Please bring a 
family photo and one of your pet(s) for our class photo 
album. 

 
As always, please make sure that your child’s belongings are clearly labeled with their 
first and last name.  
 
Important Dates: 
 
September 3- First day of preschool and parent coffee in the church commons area 
September 18- Open House at 5:00 with Music on the playground at 5:15 
 
Please, always feel free to reach out to me with any questions. 
 
Yours, 
Buffy 


